From: John Fox
Sent: 28 January 2019 15:00
To: Fowler, David

Cc: Planning and Public protection_ Planning

Subject: Ref 2018!5120!P, 20 Rosslyn Hill, NW3

Dear Sir

As a Hampstead resident; knowing of the lack of NHS GP's in NW3
| do object to another Surgery being closed.

Please do reconsider this decision.

Yours sincerely

John Fox
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